

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

Monday 13th May 2024

Dear Y2 Parents/Carers,

We are writing to inform you that the current Y2 classes will be mixed into new balanced and equal classes for September 2024. This is usual practice and we feel that in the long-term it is very beneficial to our children.

The Senior Leadership team are working closely with the Y2 class teachers to organise this. Decisions will be based on consultation from the class teachers, and teaching assistants, taking into account individual personalities. We are ensuring we have an equal mix of boys/ girls / children with special educational needs and other individual needs across all three classes. This takes a lot of time but it is very important we get this right. As with every year, once we have made our decisions, we are not able to make any changes to the new classes. I'm sure you will appreciate this.

We firmly believe that mixing the classes at the end of Y2 gives the children wider opportunities to make even more new friends. This has proved to be successful in the past. Change can sometimes feel daunting but helping the children to successfully face and overcome challenges is a positive experience, which helps prepare them for future situations. In September, the children will still be able to see all their current friends and teachers at break times and lunchtimes. We are confident that Y2 children will have a smooth transition from Y2 to Y3 because at Ecclesall, all our teachers and teaching assistants have the best interests of all our children at heart. We will be there to care for and encourage each and every one of them and will start the process in Y3 slowly so they can really get to know their new class teacher(s) and form new friendships from the start of September.

If you have concerns/ would like to suggest some friendships and you have not contacted your child's class teacher regarding this as yet, then please do so by Friday 24th May 2024 at the latest (either at the end of the school day or via our office email enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk.

We will inform you individually via email of the name of your child's new Y3 class and their teacher(s) at some point during week commencing Monday 17th June. During this week, we will also be able to provide further information for you to help support your child with the transition.

Kind regards

Emma Hardy Nicole Ramsey Guy Willatt

Head Teacher Deputy Head Teacher Deputy Head Teacher